
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Historic England, via email, 06/10/2023 

FAO Joseph Walker 

Dear Joseph 

Thank you for your Regulation 16 consultation on the Submitted version of the Down 
Ampney Neighbourhood Plan. 

I can confirm that there are no issues associated with the Plan upon which we wish 
to comment. 

Our Regulation 14 consultation response is attached for information. 

Kind regards 

David 

David Stuart | Historic Places Adviser 

Attached: 

Historic England, via email, 03/05/2023 

Dear Down Ampney Neighbourhood Development Plan Steering Group 

Thank you for your consultation on the Second Draft Neighbourhood Plan. 

In our response to the first Regulation 14 consultation we confirmed that there were 
no issues associated with the Plan upon which we wished to comment. 

That remains the case as far as the main Plan document is concerned, but to this we 
would like to add our congratulations and support for the new Design Guidance 
which has since been produced and provides the basis of this second consultation. 
In its identification of those aspects of the area’s local distinctiveness and historic 
character and their value the Guide can only be a valuable tool in ensuring that these 
are preserved and enhanced when used in conjunction with the Plan. 

We wish your community well in the making of its Plan. 

Kind regards 

David 


